TOWN OF WAREHAM
Board of Assessors

54 Marion Rd
Wareham, Massachusetts 02571

Telephone: (508) 291-3160
FAX: (508) 291-3167

Executive Session

Thursday, April 30, 2015 @ 5:13 pm

Steven F. Curry, MAA, Chalrman
James M. McCahill

Priscilla Porter

John T. Donahue, MAA
Roxanne Barboza

Present: Steven Curry, Mike McCahill, Priscilla Porter and Jacqui Nichols, Director of Assessment.

The Board reviewed FY 2015 abatement applications,

The Board reviewed and discussed abatement applications. Upon review the Board recommended
abatements on Real Estate applications 85, 101 and 125. The Board revisited applications 12 and 57 and
recommended abatements. The Board recommended denying applications 100, 121, 122 and 123. The
Board will motion and vote on in open session. The Board discussed a Clause 18 application and has

recommended granting the exemption in the amount of $744,79,

The board came out of executive session at 6:02 pm.

| certify that the minutes of this meeting are true and correct to the best of my recollection.

Respectfully,






